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SHEFFIELD SHADOW 

CLINICAL COMMISSIONING 

GROUP (CCG) BALLOT 

 
A ballot pack for the election of four GPs to the Sheffield Shadow 

Clinical Commissioning Group (CCG) was recently mailed to GPs on 

Sheffield Medical Performers List (excluding GP Trainees).   

 

Sheffield LMC Executive feels that an election process is the most 

appropriate way to fill the citywide GP posts on the CCG.  Therefore, 

if you have not already done so, the Executive would like to take this 

opportunity to encourage you to complete and return your Ballot Form 

to the LMC office, as directed on the form.  A self-addressed envelope 

was provided for this purpose, enabling you to return your Ballot 

Form via the internal van service.   

 
If you require another copy of the ballot pack, or have not received 

one and feel that you are eligible to vote, a copy can be accessed from 

a link entitled CCG Election Ballot Paper on the home page of NHS 

Sheffield’s intranet.  If for any reason you are unable to access a copy 

via the intranet, please contact Margaret Wicks, Returning Officer via 

email: manager@sheffieldlmc.org.uk or tel: (0114) 2588755.   

 

Please note that only one form, containing one vote should be returned 

to the LMC office.   

 
Completed Ballot Forms are to be received at the LMC office 

by 5 pm on Wednesday 12 October 2011.   
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